[image: ]

ASPIRING LEADERS OF COLOR PROGRAM: MENTOR

Applications are due by 20 August 2020.


We invite you to submit an application to serve as a mentor for the new Aspiring Leaders of Color Program launching in September 2020. This will provide professional development to future international school leaders of color around the globe. 
As a mentor you will be paired with an aspiring leader to support and facilitate virtual conversations. 
In addition, mentors must commit to:
1. Attend virtual training and orientation in advance of the start date. Date to be announced.
2. Set up virtual sessions with their aspiring leader and provide ongoing support for one year.
3. Complete reflections and feedback to the program administrator.

























MENTOR APPLICATION

           NAME:  

SCHOOL OR ORGANIZATION:  

POSITION:  

CITY, STATE/COUNTRY:  

EMAIL: 

BIOGRAPHY: 


YOUR EXPERIENCE AS A MENTOR:




Thank You

If you have any questions, please email aieloc2019@gmail.com.

We look forward to reviewing your application!
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